
 

 

  Class Auction Pro-

ject Money due. 

 Auction Dinner res-

ervations due March 

1st 

 2nd Grade Reconcil-

iation paperwork 

due 

 Pizza Friday tomor-

row  February 19th  

 Bakers needed for 

Auction Desserts 

 Auction Golden 

Tickets for Sale 

 Student uniform ties 

for sale at the office 

 

Coming Events St Michael’s  

Thursday Newsletter 

February 18th, 2016 

Dear Parents, 
Our Dinner Auction, “Fun in the Sun”  is coming soon!—Saturday, March 5th  to be ex-
act.   This event is always a highlight of the year and a great chance to spend the evening 
with St. Michael School friends.  
We already have many parishioners and friends supporting our wonderful annual auction 
through early  dinner reservations .  Now is the time to purchase your tickets and bring 
friends and relatives.  Great to have a good representation from our school families.  Just 
a reminder that babysitting service is provided.   
I wish to thank all the parents who have turned in their donations and those who have 
helped with classroom projects.  All this helps  supports a successful  event.   If you have 
not been able to procure an item for the auction—donating funds toward our annual pup-
py would be great! 
 
Congratulations Spelling Bee Winners 
St. Michael School had it’s first SCRPS Spelling Bee contest on Friday, February 4 as 
part of our Catholic Schools Week celebration. Samantha Burton won first place and will 
go to the Regional Scrip Spelling Bee at Town Hall in Seattle on Sunday March 13 at 
1p.m..  The first runner up is Eric Yarnot. Emily Anderson, Gr 2 won first place for K-4 
Spelling Bee and Spirit Award, Laura Anderson, Kindergarten won the “Poise” award, 
Abby Majerle Grade Six – Third Place Award and Peer Coach.   
 
Class spelling bee winners were: 
Kindergarten: Laura Ander son , Landon Boober -Monize. Tristan Gudorf 
1st Grade:  Rylee Dutro, Meghan Patr idge, Nathaly Tor res 
2nd Grade: Emily Anderson, Chr is Lenoir . Michael dar ling 
3rd Grade: Connor  Benningfield , Lauren Or tega 
4th Grade: Char lette Tacker , Chr istopher  De La Cruz, Grace Gibson  
5th Grade: Matthew Anderson. Giovanni Daza, Jacob Neth 
6th Grade: Abby Majer le, Sami Bur ton, Er ic Yarnot  
7th-8th Grade:  Anthony Monteleone, Cuinn Cudaback  
  Thank you to our spelling bee coordinator , Mrs. Maureen Blum,  and the school parents 
Niki Yarnot, Steve and Denise Montoya for judging and reading the spelling words.   

 
Peace, 
Karen Matthews 

Principal 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

MEDICATIONS 
If your child needs to take prescrip-
tion or over the counter medications 
during school hours please come in-
to the office to fill out the necessary 

Please send 
in your 
 Auction 
Tickets 



 
Parents Club  

Procurement Deadline has passed. 
 
Auction Procurement Deadline was last Friday. If you still need to complete your procurement, please 
consider donating wine! We need bottles of wine valued from $15 and up for our auction wine pull.  
 
Auction Tickets On Sale! 
 
Join us on March 5th for "Fun in the Sun!", our 9th annual auction! We have amazing items up for bid 
this year including wine tastings, a sailboat cruise, Spring Break in Vegas and a Go Pro Hero to cap-
ture all the fun! Don't miss out on your chance to grab some amazing items and support our school at 
the same time! Seats are $60 each (signature drink, dinner, and table wine included!) and full tables of 
8 or 10 are available as well! Unable to make the auction but still wish to participate? Contact us 
at auction@smpschool.org. We need volunteers for the night of the auction! 
 
Golden Tickets on Sale  
 
We will be selling Golden Tickets after all masses, from the school office and during the auction. For a purchase 
of $75, you have the chance to win any item from the live auction. If your ticket is the one drawn, you can take 
absolutely ANY item from the live auction off the auction block! A trip to Italy? Hawks Tickets? A week in 
Maui? What will it be? 

 

Attendance Procedure  
If your student is going to be 
late/absent or leaving early, 
please call the school office at  
360-568-0821 ext:102 or  e-mail:   
schooladmin@smpschool.org 

If you are interested in 
joining the Uniform Com-
mittee, please Call or 
email Suzi at the office. 
 
360-568-0821 
schooladmin@smpschool.org 

Hello friends of St. Michael Catholic School, 
Do you love to bake?  Show your support and love for the children of 
St. Michael school by donating a dessert to the school auction on 
March 5th.   
This is the tastiest way to raise money for our school- last year our 
desserts earned $3400.00! 
I need about 20 cakes/ desserts. 
Please contact me to participate, Heather Sommer either by email or 
phone: 
dhjnesommer@yahoo.com 
360.563.1010 
Let me know what you want to bring (should feed 10 people) and if 
you can drop the cake/dessert off at the school on Saturday the 5th. 
Much love in Christ, 
Heather Sommer 
 

Student uniform 
ties for sale in the 
Office. 
Boys tie - $21 
Girls Cross tie -$6 
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